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Breakfast and After School Clubs – September 2023  28th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our offer of wrap-around-care for Breakfast and After School Clubs will be changing from 

September by extending the school day and offering some different clubs.  See table below 

for an overview of a typical week. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will be run by our new member of staff – Mrs Sharon Willment.  Breakfast 

Club is available from 7.30am – 8.45am to all children on a daily basis during term time.  

Breakfast Club is charged at £3 per day, which includes a healthy and nutritious breakfast 

consisting of: a wide variety of cereals, toast, bagels, fresh fruit and a drink.  The children 

eat at a table in a sociable environment and then can play a range of child-led games in the 

hall before going into class at 8.45am. 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs will be led by our Play Leader, Miss Katie Harby, who is also one of our 

Teaching Assistants.  After School Club is from 3.30pm -5.30pm on a daily basis during term 

time.  After School Club is charged at £3 per hour (or part hour) per day. 

A range of activities will be provided for the children ensuring there is a balance between 

relaxation and play.  

The club is not seen as an extension of school learning but aims to provide a comfortable, 

homely atmosphere where the children have a choice of activities in which to participate.  A 

healthy snack will be provided for children who stay beyond 4.30pm.  

In addition, on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, between 3.30pm – 4.30pm, we will have 

a sporting activity available which will be provided by either our current PE provider 

(Progressive Sports – on Wednesday) and (Kixx Sports – on Tuesday and Thursday).  Children 

can attend the sports activities and then remain for the second hour of After School Club if 

required.  If children do not wish to do the sports, that is fine.  They will just do the After 

School Club activities with Miss Harby.  The sporting activity on a Wednesday will be 

changed each half term, it is hoped the activities will be: 
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Autumn 1 – Archery, Autumn 2 - Glow in the dark Dodgeball, Spring 1 – Fencing,  

Spring 2 - Tag Rugby, Summer 1 – Hockey, Summer 2 – Athletics. 

Kixx Sports will provide football skills and multi sports on Tuesday and Thursday. 

Booking and Payment of Clubs 

Bookings for places on either Breakfast and/or After School Clubs will be done on a half 

termly basis prior to a new term starting.  In preparation for September, could you please 

click on the “Forms” link to book your requirements by Wednesday 19th July: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UTi-

7rQyOEe8ht_PADhKzYZ45tkCktpMmlfcbcGNpp9UMlMzNFlNMEZISUdNREZMSjdVUkVISFlHS

C4u 

All payments for clubs will continue to be made through ParentPay, please ensure you clear 

any balances at the end of each week.   If you are in receipt of income-related Free School 

Meals, your child is able to attend Breakfast and After School Clubs free of charge. 

A typical week: 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast 

Club 

7.30-8.45am 7.30-8.45am 7.30-8.45am 7.30-8.45am 7.30-8.45am 

After School 

Club 

3.30-5.30pm 3.30-5.30pm 

Sports 3.30-

4.30pm 

3.30-5.30pm 

Sports 3.30-

4.30pm 

  

3.30-5.30pm 

Sports 3.30-

4.30pm 

3.30-5.30pm 

 

If you do not need to use either Breakfast or After School Clubs, could you please still 

complete the “Forms” document as this will help us to plan accordingly.  The After School 

Club will be reviewed in April 2024 to monitor its viability and sustainability, the results of 

which will be communicated to you.  

Kind regards 

Mr Layhe-Humphreys  
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